










































7/11/2019 The Runestone, June 2019 

SandhillsKindred@GMail.com 

On the 25th Southern Shire gathered for fellowship at a local craft beer stand. The 

main topic discussed was the need to schedule events farther out in advance. We have 

noted the difficulty many people have with attending events if they don't have enough 

notice. Our solution was to plan the dates and locations for all of our holiday 

celebrations for the rest of the year. Our goal is to incorporate the calendar planning 

into one of our holidays at the beginning of every year, minimizing the need for last 
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